
SOC-IT Group Minutes 7/9/12 

PRESENT - Julie Macmillan, Lyn Macmillan, Jackie Gordon, Lynn 
Cotterell, Sandra Thomson, Mr McDermott and Mrs Loosemore 

APOLOGIES - Tracey Moonie 

1. Bank Balance.......£1063  
2. Committee for 2012/13 

• Chair Lynn Cotterell,  
• Vice Chair Jackie Gordon,  
• Secretary Julie Macmillan,  
• Treasurer Lyn Macmillan  

 

Upcoming Events  

3. Macmillan Coffee Morning 28/09/12, thought this would be an 
idea to have parents along and give them some more 
information with regards to Soc-It and helping out/volunteering. 
This is a Friday morning and we were unsure of what sort of 
response this may get......this has still to be cleared by Mr 
McDermott though.  

4. Dress Down Day 12/10/12, this would be the re-arranged date 
for the dress-down day we were supposed to have in June which 
unfortunately clashed with the Unicef day. Instead of a silver 
penny donation we would ask for donation of Tombola prizes for 
other events(one per family if more than one child in the 
school)..........this has once again to be cleared by Mr 
McDermott.  

5. Hallowe'en Event.....it has been decided not to hold the event 
that we have in the past few years given the fact that it is very 
close to the Christmas Fayre. Julie has spoken to Mrs 
Loosemore with regards to this and she seems to think this will 
be fine and children will still be given the opportunity to do 
things within their own classes.  

6. Christmas Fayre.....this will have a different feel to it this year 
and things that we normally have may need be re-thought, the 
cake stall may be hi-jacked by the children as part of their 
enterprise ;-) so get the thinking caps on.  

7. Family Portraits.....Soc-It received a fundraising event invitation 
from a company and for every family portrait taken and 
purchased, Soc-It will receive Â£7 towards their funds. Lyn Mac 
currently looking into this for further info and dates/times - 
possibly to be held in the community centre in an 
evening/weekend in November to allow purchase for Christmas.  



8. Race Night.....this is normally held in February/March. The 
possibility of this being changed to a family fun night in the 
community centre has been raised, this may allow more families 
to attend as they can bring along the children. To be discussed 
further at a later date.  

9. Cooking Bus....after the success of the cooking bus last year, 
Soc-It are hoping to help the school book this for Springtime, 
allowing more of our children the opportunity to go along and 
experience it. Jackie Gordon is going to look into this further. 

NO DATE SET FOR NEXT MEETING YET. 

 


